
  

  

 
Attendance 

Diary Dates 
 

• 6/11/23 
Tennis: Green & Blue Unit 
OSHC meeting 6:30pm  
Governing Council 7:00pm (both 
meetings postponed) 

• 7/11/23 
Children Uni Graduation bus 
leaves at 4pm 

• 9/11/23 
Cubs 

• 13/11/23 
Tennis: Green & Blue Unit 

• 14/11/23 
Footsteps Yr 6 

• 16/11/23 
Cubs 

• 17/11/23 
Assembly Hosted by Music @ 
2:20pm 

• 20/11/23 
Dental Visit 

• 21/11/23 
Dental Visit 
Footsteps Yr 6 

• 22/11/23 
Dental Visit 

 

PUPIL FREE DAY 
FRIDAY 1 DECEMBER 
OSHC IS AVALIABLE 

 

END OF YEAR CONCERT 
 

THURSDAY 30 NOVEMBER 
GATES OPEN AT 5:00PM 

 

Term 4  Week 3 
Thursday 2 November 2023 

 

 

We have a number of students who have participated in Children’s 
University this year. Graduation takes place on Tuesday 7 November 
at Adelaide University. Families attending should be at school by 4pm 
ready for departure on the bus. 

 

 

Cubs - We are excited that our next Cubs group commenced today. Welcome to our new students 
and families. 
  
Acquatics and Swimming - On Friday 24 November, our Year 6 students will attend an Aquatics 
Day. During Week 8, Reception to Year 5’s will be taking part in Swimming lessons. Please plan 
ahead and get your child to try on their bathers before they are needed. This will give you time to 
plan a shopping trip if required! Information was sent home during Term 3, payment for Aquatics & 
swimming is due on Monday 6 November.  
 

End of Year Concert - Please add our End of Year Concert to your calendar/diary - Thursday 30 
November at 5pm to 7:30pm. Classes have been practising their songs and the students are excited 
to share their dance moves! The concert commences at 6pm. This should be a fabulous community 
event with a sausage sizzle, bake stall, raffles and second-hand uniform stall (donations still needed 
please). We will be seated on the courts. Please bring your own picnic rug and chairs.  
Donations are needed for the bake stall so please bring along your favourite home baked cakes, 
slices, biscuits and pies, wrapped ready for sale with a full list of ingredients for those with dietary 
requirements. Deliver to the front office on the morning of the concert.  
 

Christmas Grocery Raffle - This year we are seeking donations for our Christmas Grocery Raffle. 
Please bring donations of non-perishable food items in to the front office. We will be drawing the 
raffle in Week 9.  
 

Clothing - Please remember that as the temperature increases students may still need to bring a 
jumper to school to wear in the cool mornings and when the air conditioners are in operation. Drink 
bottles are important for students to keep hydrated and hats are essential for yard play.  
 

As always, if you have any questions, please direct them to your child’s teacher or to the front office 
staff. 
Sandra Howlett 
Deputy Principal 

 

 

Hi everyone,  
 

Mathletics - We have recently trialled a whole-
school subscription to Mathletics, an online Maths 
program designed by experienced educators to 
reinforce schoolwork and provide catch up on 
difficult topics. Every student has their own user 
name and password and can use the subscription 
both at school and on a device at home.  
If you would like to find out more, speak with your 
child’s class teacher or visit the website 
https://mathletics.com/au/. 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

                                                                                          

       

        

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Coorara Book of  

“Challenge Champions” 
Week 2 – Term 4 

‘Students had to stand on one leg, without supporting 
their foot on anything, or hopping or changing feet’. 

Junior Champion: Sienna McGregor,  
who now holds the record with  
5 minutes and 50 seconds. 
 

Senior Champions: The new record time is 30 minutes. 
We had to stop when the lunch bell went. 
Congratulations to Zoe Parsons, Kirri-Lee Brutnell and 
Chloe Davis. This was amazing to watch, well done. 

 

 

 

 

School Dentist Returns 
Week 6 

Monday 20 November, Tuesday 21 November 
Wednesday 22 November 

 

If you have not already seen the dentist & would like to please 
collect a Dental Pack from the front office. 

~ 
The Dentist will contact you for an appointment if they feel your 

child needs to be seen again.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

        


